
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

What’s Happening in the Classroom? 
We have been practicing: 

 Continuing to work on our letter sounds, digraphs, buddy letters, 

and glued sounds  

 Reading non-fiction books about the world. We will learn all 

about different topics and experiences    

 Writing non- fiction books about topics we are  

interested in, like animals, space, and sports 

 Subtracting numbers up to 10 using pictures,  

manipulatives, and models  
 

 

 

This Month In: 

Friendly Reminders: 
 

o Dress WARMLY for the cold 

weather  
 

o Read with your child every night 

for 20 minutes. Ask your child 

questions as you read, and have a 

book talk afterwards   
 

o Breakfast begins at 7:50am and 

ends at 8:15am.  
 

o Tuesdays from 2:45-3:15 is 

Parent Engagement time! This is 

the perfect time to connect with 

your child’s teacher and to see 

how your child is progressing    

 

o  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Home-School Connection: 

Take a trip to the local library! 

As we begin our non-fiction units, visit the 

library to learn more about different  

real-world topics!  

 

Dates to Remember: 
 

 12/7- Field Trip to the Bronx Zoo 

 12/19- Field Trip to the Fire Zone 

 12/24-1/1- *** Winter Break  *** 

 1/2- Return to school 


